
16/08/2021 

MRS Anna Rudd 
- 2 Bilkurra AVE 
Bilgola NSW 2107 
annadoube@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

This proposed development needs to be stopped. 
There will be a negative impact on existing residents, roads around the site (especially on the 
bends), not to mention the environmental impact. It is an extremely steep site straight onto a 
very busy and dangerous road that thousands of cars travel on daily. 
It’s just selfish to put forward this DA. It’s disgusting the attitude some people have to the 
environment and other people around them. 
The land should be bought by council as left as is. 
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